
We are requesting approval to change the names of five different tracks in our MSN Program.  Four of 
the changes are in response to new requirements soon to be in place by accrediting agencies that are 
required for our graduates for certification in their specialty.   

These are the following: 

Current Name Proposed Name 
Pediatric Nurse Practitioner (PNP) Pediatric Nurse Practitioner – Primary Care 

(PNP-PC) 
Adult Nurse Practitioner (ANP) Adult Nurse Practitioner/Geriatric Nurse 

Practitioner – Primary Care  
(ANP/GNP-PC) 

Acute Care Nurse Practitioner (ACCNP) Adult Nurse Practitioner/Geriatric Nurse 
Practitioner –Acute Care  
(ANP/GNP-AC) 

Psychiatric/Mental Health Nursing-Clinical Nurse 
Specialist 
(PMHN-CNS) 

Psychiatric Mental Health – Nurse Practitioner 
(PMH-NP) 

 

The fifth change request is to update the language used to describe our Nursing Administration track to 
reflect current day language and the breadth of preparation of our graduates.     

Current Name Proposed Name 
Nursing Administration Nursing Leadership in Health Systems 
 

Thanks for your consideration and please email or call for additional information if needed.   


